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Upcoming Events 

Sunday,  August 22,  2021 

 10:30 AM Worship Service 
Tuesday, August 24, 2021 

 7 PM Men’s Bible Study—Teen Room 

Wednesday, August 25, 2021 

 6 AM Morning Prayer—Auditorium.  

 

Lead Pastor:  John Aden Long 
john@sitkagraceharbor.com 
 

Associate Pastor: Stewart T. Pook 
stewart@sitkagraceharbor.com 
 

Pastor Emeritus: Skip Clark 
skipclark7@gmail.com 
 

Elders 
Sam Carter 
Jack Davis 
Vaughn Hazel 
Eric Holmgren 
Scott McArthur 
Aaron Routon 
 

Deacons 
Jayson Christner  
Kyle Ferguson 
David Urias 
 

Office Manager:  Candice Carter 
Book keeper:  Eileen Chanquet 
graceharbor1904@gmail.com 
 

Office email:  
graceharbor@acsalaska.net 
Website: www.sitkagraceharbor.com 

 

 

“I’m still at work.” That’s usually something we hear 

ourselves say or we hear spoken from our spouse or 

friend when work runs late. It’s usually not good news 

and there is usually a very real “ugh” on our part when 

we hear it. Work, hard work, can be exhausting, no 

matter what it is, and when that work gets extended 

we groan. But for Christians there is Someone else 

who says “I’m still at work!” to us on a regular basis 

and it's meant to encourage us and give us strength. 

Please join us this weekend as we study the Book of 

Colossians and hear for ourselves how God is “still at 

work” in each one of us and doing a work, an eternal 

work, that we didn’t initiate nor have the ability to 

maintain. But the God of all creation is still at work, 

wanting and willing to work His abundant and eternal 

life right into the middle of our chaotic and messy 

lives. We hope to see you there!  

Stewart, for the Grace Harbor Elder Team 

 

Do you want someone to pray with you?   

Please call the church office at 907-747-5706. 

http://www.forministry.com/99835tbc

